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Standard Operating Procedure Seat Belt Use

Implemented December 3, 2007

In the interest of safety of the department's members it shall be known that all members are required to
utilize a seat belt while in any fire department vehicle when the vehicle is in motion.

It will be the responsibility of each member to enforce this policy upon themselves. The driver/operator
will also ensure seat belt usage by the other occupants prior to placing the vehicle in motion.

If at any time a member notes that a seatbelt restraint device is not functioning properly it shall be
reported to any department officer immediately.

The officers shall enforce this seat belt usage policy and follow the department's disciplinary process for
any charges of unsafe activities and the members actions.

Submitted,

Daryl Byrne
Fire Chief



